
A Thank you, a Tax Statement, and a Year in Review!!

What a year!  It’s in the hard times that it becomes obvious; The Lord has made us a family!  According to Revelation 7:9, 


 At some point in our history, we will stand with our Ugandan brothers and sisters, and worship the Lord 
together in that great multitude.  And it will be even more poignant to stand with them then, because of how beautfully you 
have stood with them now.  So many lives have been impacted by your prayers, love, and generousity.  We at REACH USA 
had only to communicate a need and the reponse was immediate.  Sometimes, literally hundreds of dollars, even thousands 
were sent by single individuals.  There was such great need, not just the children, but their families were suffering too.  And 
to some extent, they still are.  The Christmas party, for example.  You gave more more than $7000 for the kids and their 
families to have a Christmas.  For about 500 children, that only works out to just under $15 a kid.  Somehow Fred. who 
must see loaves and fishes miracles quite often, made that work so the kids had a sweet celebration and then brought food 
home for their families to share in the bounty from the Lord.  This bounty from the Lord, given through your hands, has 
saved many lives.  It seems so inadequate to just say thank you.  Large or small,  your response had impact and the Lord 
multiplied it by allowing Pastor Fred and his people to hand out God’s Love along with some food, presents, and needs met,  
like clean water from a well.  

 As I write this in California, the rain pounds on the roof of my metal sunroom.  It reminds me of how God always 
cares for us.  We need that rain desperately but it seems to be either feast or famine.  It causes me to remember that the 
most challenging things in our world will never overtake us because our God is bigger.  And His design for us is that we 
walk through it with our family around us.  Thank you for being a good brother or sister to our Ugandan family.  Thank you 
for your sacrifice and may God bless you richly in the year to come.       …Happy New year from Sandy &REACH Team  USA 


To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


Fred Tumwebaze

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Gifts received by February 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

This is your End of Year Statement - All of your donations from 2022 are recorded here for tax reporting. All of the Food donations were 
entered into Omega School Fund or Community Fund depending on where they were handed out. Thank you once more for your faithful support 
of these children, Pastors, and families in Uganda.  So much good work has been done.  Please pray for them.  They are praying for us a well.  

February


2023


“After these things I looked, and this is what I saw: a vast multitude which no one could count, 
gathered from every nation and from all the tribes and peoples and languages of the earth, standing 
before the throne and before the Lamb, dressed in white robes, with palm branches in their hands..”


Birthday Presents!

Fred’s son Jeremiah 
heads to 2ndary school

Building the New Classrooms

Charles Family

Our Teachers Graduating Class 21’

Christmas Dinner

Hard Working Class

A Pastor WeddingHard working Social Worker 
distributing food!

Rebecca Graduates

Shadrak gets a new Prosthesis and 
Pastor Moses gets a roof on his church!

Thomas Training

Taking Exams
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